
New appointed General Manager

We are pleased to announce that we have appointed a new General Manager to replace Mark 

when he leaves at the end of December.  

Chris Simonds has extensive experience in management, communication and hospitality and will 
begin training with Mark in October. The application and 

interview process has been thorough and careful.  

We are confident that Chris is the right person for the role and we are really looking forward to 

welcoming him on board. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Stephen Read
Chairman 


